
Discrimination has no place in the workplace.   

All  State employees have the right to work in an environment  

free from all forms of discrimination and conduct which can be 

considered harassing.  

 

If you believe you have been subjected to or witnessed                            

discrimination or harassment, contact the Division of Human  

Resource Management’s, Sex– or Gender-Based Harassment and 

Discrimination Investigation Unit (SGHDIU). 
 

 

File an online complaint on NEATS.  From the homepage, under 

Personal Tasks, see a link to file a Sex– or Gender-Based Harassment 

or Discrimination complaint.  
 
 

Email your concerns to DHRM.EEO@admin.nv.gov. 

 

Call the hotline 1(800) 767-

7381. 

STOP WORKPLACE 

DISCRIMINATION 


